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In the news release, "Lockheed Martin Awarded $47 Million Small Diameter Bomb Contract From The
Air Force," issued earlier today by Lockheed Martin Missiles and Fire Control over PR Newswire, we
are advised by the company that the first paragraph, first sentence, should read "Lockheed Martin
Missiles and Fire Control was awarded a $47 million contract by the Aeronautical Systems Center at
Eglin Air Force Base, Fla. for the Component Advanced Development Phase of the Small Diameter
Bomb (SDB) program" rather than "Lockheed Martin Missiles and Fire Control was awarded a $47
million contract by the Aeronautical Systems Center at Eglin Air Force Base, Fla. for the System
Design and Development Phase of the Small Diameter Bomb (SDB) program" as originally issued
inadvertently.
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